
From: Redacted 

Sent: 8/16/2011 2:13:24 PM 
To: 'Banks, Juliane' (juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Johnson, Tracy E. (TEJohnson@semprautilities.com) 
Bee: 
Subject: Mark Ferron as guest speaker during 3rd Friday Lunch on October 18 

Hi Juliane - thank you for letting us know that Commissioner Ferron has agreed to speak at our 3rd 
Friday Lunch onOct. 18th. It will be held at Prospect Restaurant, from 11:30-1:30. 

Prospect is located at: 
300 Spear Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415)247-7770 

Here is their link: 
http://www.prospectsf.com/ 

Thank vou. 
Redacted 

From: Banks, Juliane [mailto:juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2011 5:08 PM 
To: Redacted Johnson, Tracy E. 
Subject: RE: Mark Ferron as guest speaker during 3rd Friday Lunch on October 18 

and Tracy, Hi Redacted 

Comr. Ferron has agreed to be the 3rd Friday lunch speaker on October 18th. Please send me all the 
details once you guys have it. 

Thanks and have a wonderful weekend! 

Juliane 

SB GT&S 0227409 
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From: Lawrence, Alina [mailto:ALawrence@semprautilities.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 2:00 PM 
To: Banks, Juliane;[Redacted 
Subject: RE: Mark Ferron as guest speaker during 3rd Friday Lunch on October 18 

August 03, 2011 2:00 
Redacted 

Thanks Juliane, 

Much appreciated. If October 18 does riot work for him, please feel free to let us know other dates that 
are better for him. 

Alina 

Alina Koch Lawrence 
Executive Assistant 

to Dan Skopec, Vice President - Regulatory & Legislative Affairs 

Sempra Energy Utilities 

601 Van Ness Ave, Suite 2060, San Francisco, CA 94102 
Office: 415.202.9986 - Fax: 415.346.3630 ~ aiawrence@semprautilities.com 
^ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

From: Banks, Juliane [mailto:juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 1:58 PM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Lawrence, Alina 
Subject: RE: Mark Ferron as guest speaker during 3rd Friday Lunch on October 18 

Hi Redacted 

It's nice to hear from you—it's been awhile! 

I will check with Comr. Ferron and let you know. 

SB GT&S 0227410 
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Thanks, 

Juliane 

From- Reacted 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 1:35 PM 
To: Banks, Juliane 
Cc: 'Lawrence, Alina' 
Subject: Mark Ferron as guest speaker during 3rd Friday Lunch on October 18 

Hi Juliane - PG&E and Sempra are planning on hosting a joint Third Friday Lunch on Tuesday, 
October 18. Can you please let us know if Commissioner Ferron is available to speak on that 
day. 

Thank you for your help. Hope you're doing well. 

Redacted 

Assistant to Brian Cherry, 

Vice President Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0227411 


